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Abacus Jasper’s Restaurant Group will bid a fond farewell to Abacus on June 1 as we plan for a new concept that will open later this summer.
 
For nearly 20 years, Abacus has led Dallas’ fine dining scene with culinary imagination, sincere hospitality and a philanthropic heart.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our decision to retire the Abacus brand is based on changing times and palates which require us to prepare for the next decades of dining. I can assure you we will continue to pursue the same attention to detail and service aspects of your dining experience that established our well-earned industry reputation, and more importantly, will usher us into the future. Come join us through the end of May to toast Abacus one final time. We have a lot to celebrate.
 
Sincerely,
Bill Hyde and the Abacus management team
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